
 

Experience as an  Erasmus Student at the Faculty of European Studies 

On the 1st of October, I started my Erasmus semester in Cluj-Napoca. It was an awesome 

experience and I can only highly recommend this beautiful city. As a political science student 

in Germany, I was enrolled at the Faculty for European Studies at the Babes-Bolyai University. 

When I came to Cluj, I was really confused at first as I also had to change my complete Learning 

Agreement, but, not for the first time, I experienced the helpfulness and kindness of the 

Rumanian people. In the International Office of the Faculty, they work with a mixture of high 

professionality and loveliness. This helped me a lot for the beginning as well as for the 

paperwork at the end of the semester. The courses and seminars at this faculty are really good, 

what I liked the most is that they include a lot of discussions and in general more interactive 

methods in their teaching. So, ones again, I can only recommend going to Cluj and studying at 

the Faculty of European Studies. You will find lovely people and really interesting courses.  

 

 

David K., Erasmus Student from Germany  

 


